
 

 

 

18 October 2023 

 

 

IXOM acquisition integration update for NZ Customers 

 
 
 
Dear valued customer 
 
As you might be aware, IXOM acquired SCR Solutions in December 2021 – SCR are the leading local 
manufacturer and distributor of AdBlue for diesel powered vehicles, we are taking steps to integrate SCR into 
our IT Systems on Nov 6th.  
 
There will be no impact on you, but you will notice the dual branding of Ixom and SCR logo on documents you 
receive from us, including our Customer Statements, Sales Order Acknowledgements, Invoices and Delivery 
Dockets. 
 
Important News: This is a great opportunity to let you know that if your business uses diesel exhaust 
fluid/AdBlue additives, you can get them from Ixom SCR, (call 0800 14 56 76) we offer: 
 

 Nationwide reliable bulk delivery service 
 Full range of packaged product options 
 Security of supply 
 Quality product - VDA and ISO 9001 certified 
 Local responsive service from our team  
 Storage equipment supply, support and service 

If this is of interest, please let us know how we can assist you. 
 
Regards, 

Sean Eccles 
EVP New Zealand 
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